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Workers at the Ontario Workplace Safety and Insurance Board (WISB)
OCEU/CUPE Local 1750, attention Harry Goslin, President, 
895 Don Mills Road, Suite 600, Tower Two, Toronto, Ontario M3C 1W3 

CUPE Members of Local 1750, 

Your colleagues and peers at CUPE local 3912 emphatically support your strike action. It is abhorrent 
that you have been striking for over four weeks now. The employer should not be blocking bargaining 
and they have broken good faith with you. Your work is vital at the WISB and should not be 
outsourced to the United State! We stand with you!  

Please know that you are not alone and that across the Union at all levels in the labour movement are 
striving to improve our collective situation and shore up eroding rights for workers. Your victories are 
all our victories, and we are honoured to support your goals and ambitions. Continue to fight back 
against unfair wages, improper working conditions, and systemic disenfranchisement. We commend 
the bravery and unity of your members and executives who have chosen to join your picket lines.  

With warmest regards on behalf of the CUPE 3912 Executive Committee, 

Sophie J. Boardman (they/she), Communications Officer 
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